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Upcoming Events: 

 
Tuesday 1st June 

Soccer Game v Barrington  
12pm @ Gloucester  

District Park 
 

Tuesday 1st June 
Clarence Town Senior  

Citizen Visit 
10:30am 

 
Wednesday 9th June 

Sports Carnival 
@ Bennett Park  

Dungog 
 
 
 

Please Return: 
 

Payment for  
 

Grip Leadership 
 

School Camp 
 

Online Forms 
 

School Camp 
 

Soccer PSSA Game 
 

Clarence Town Senior 
Citizen Visit 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
    
 

Term 2 Week  6 
Our Year 5 and 3 students have successfully participated in 
NAPLAN for 2021. Well done on your individual resilience to 
complete the tests to the best of your ability. Reports for these 
will be forwarded to the school late August or early September. 
When the school receives these reports we will forward the parent 
copy home. 

This week Mrs Hurney and myself participated in Connecting 2 
Country Professional Learning. As a part of our strategic plan, and 
the NSW Department of Education newly formed partnership with 
the NSW Aboriginal Education Consultative Group we agree to use 
our best endeavours to ensure every Aboriginal child and young 
person in NSW achieves potential through education. The 
educational outcomes for Aboriginal children and young people 
will be as good as or better than those of the general student 
population of New South Wales.  

The NSW AECG will support these endeavours by providing 
appropriate cultural and community knowledge and 
understandings to teachers and other education staff through 
professional learning. Miss Parr and Miss Anderson have already 
completed this training. What we will see as a result of this 
professional learning; 

 GWPS will demonstrate that they value the identity, culture, 
heritage and languages of their Aboriginal students. 

 Staff will demonstrate that they respect the identity, culture, 
heritage and languages of their Aboriginal students. 

 Staff will demonstrate that they believe the parents of 
Aboriginal students have high aspirations for their children; 
and that they believe the Aboriginal students they teach are 
able to achieve their aspirations. 

 Aboriginal students find schools to be engaging, culturally 
safe places to learn. 

 Aboriginal students believe that they can succeed at school 
and they do succeed. 

 Aboriginal students are confident in their heritage, cultures 
and languages. 

 Every student in NSW understands the heritage and culture 
of the Aboriginal Peoples on whose land/s they live. 

 Every student in NSW leaves school with an understanding 
of Aboriginal heritage and culture and the history of the 
interaction between Indigenous and non-Indigenous 
Peoples. 

Attendance:  
 

  
 
 

 

 

Mrs Bultitude & Staff  

  

Glen William Public School 
Learn to Live– Live to Learn 

717 Glen William Road Glen William 2321   
T: 49965507  F: 49965541  E: glenwillia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Principal: Mrs Kristy Bultitude 

Week 5:  81% 
 
Week 6:  91% 



 

 

Glen William Public School 

 PSSA Netball Knock-Out 
Well done to our school netball team who played 
a great game against Seaham Public School last 
Monday. Unfortunately we went down 19-6 to an 
experienced opposition. We are very proud of you 
for making it to Round 2. 

School Athletics Carnival 
We will be holding our own school athletics     
carnival on Wednesday 9th June at Bennett Park 
in Dungog. Both primary and infants students are 
participating in the day. Students will travel to 
Dungog by bus, leaving school at 9:15am and  
returning at approximately 2:15pm. Our normal 
school bus will be running as per usual. The cost 
for the day is $10 per child. Please complete the 
permission form on Compass and pay at the    
office ASAP. 
 
PSSA Soccer Knock-Out 
Next Tuesday 1st June, our school soccer team 
will be competing against Barrington Public 
School in Round 1 of the Small Schools Soccer 
Knock-Out Competition. If we win the game, we 
will play in Round 2 against Iona Public School. 
If we are beaten, unfortunately we will be 
knocked out of the competition until next year. 
Good luck to our soccer players! 
 
Pink Weekend Fundraising Raffle 
Miss Parr is running a Pink Raffle at her soccer 
club to fundraise for the McGrath Foundation. 
There are many prizes to be won such as gift 
vouchers to local cafes, Glen McGrath signed 
merchandise and much much more! Raffle tickets 
are $1 each and can be paid for directly to Miss 
Parr. Use the QR code below to find out more      
information about the fundraiser. 
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Primary Camp 
Notes have been distributed via Compass for 
our 3-6 Canberra Camp. Please complete these 
ASAP so we can finalise bookings. Students who 
are not attending camp will remain at school 
with Miss Parr’s class. 
 
Breakfast Club 
A reminder that every Monday morning, our 
school runs a breakfast club. Monday of Week 8 
we will enjoy another special breakfast. Please 
arrive to school with plenty of time to line up 
and enjoy your breakfast. 
 
Clarence Town Senior Citizens Visit 
Thank you to Scott Hunter who has organised 
for the infants to visit Clarence Town Senior  
Citizens Centre on Tuesday 1st of June. This is 
a great opportunity to connect with the older 
community with the younger community. Notes 
have been distributed via Compass. Please 
complete these ASAP. 
 
PBL Assembly 
Principal’s Awards: Seth and Makayla 

Primary Class Awards: Rylan, Jordan, Seth 

Infants Class Awards: Riley, Zahra, Jed 

Miss Anderson’s Awards: Tobi and Holly 

PBL Awards: Seth, Stephanie, Makayla, Dusty, 
Isabella, Rylan, Riley, Leah, Carla, Dezzy, Cuda 

Assembly Award: Stephanie 

Captains Award: Rylan 

Congratulations to all of our award winners! 
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Get to Know Mrs Keller 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What is your name? 

Robyn Keller 

How long have you been at GWPS? 

I have been part-time at GWPS for almost 3 years 

 

What is your favourite animal? 

I really love Meerkats 

 

Tell us about your pets! 

We have a Border Collie, chickens, 2 quails and some 
tropical fish 

 

What do you enjoy doing outside of school? 

I enjoy time with family , playing the violin , listening to 
Audiobooks & Podcasts, walking and sleep. 

 

Where is your favourite place to eat? 

I like cooking for myself (and sometimes the family) and 
really enjoy Vegetable Noodles from ‘Wok this way.’ 
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Bike Ride 
Our community Le Tour de Glen William will 
be held on Sunday 29th August. The P&C 
would like to ask families who have  
toddler bikes if they could please bring them 
along for the day for toddlers to use in the 
court area across the day.  
 
Cake Stall– We are asking for donations of 
cakes to be sold at our cake stall. 
 
First Aid Officer– If anyone has a senior first 
aid certificate and could spare some time 
across the day, could you let Sharna know. 
 
 
P&C Facebook Page 
Are you on Facebook? Add the 
Glen William Public School P&C 
page to keep up to date. 

 
 

 
 

News From The P&C 

The next P & C meeting will be on  
Wednesday 9th June at 2pm in the Library.   

Everyone welcome! 
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